
Round table: responses, notes and 
queries 

The Fun Factory, a new magazine of "mazes, puzzles, jokes, riddles, games, 
secret messages", has made a lively first appearance. It's to be published 
monthly, for six to twelve-year-olds, by Curtis Communications. Address: 
Box 1268, Station "T" Toronto, Ontario, M6B 4A4. 

Call for papers 

The Children's Literature Association Quarterly wants articles on teaching 
children's literature-both to children and to university students. Ten to 
fifteen double-spaced typewritten pages, conforming to the newly revised 
MLA format, by March 2, 1987, to Professor Thomas Gay, Department of 
English, Youngstown State University, Youngstown, OH 44555, for a Fall 
1987 special issue in memory of Dr. Carol Gay. 

The winner of the 1986 Elizabeth Mrazik-Cleaver Canadian Picture Book 
Award is Ann Blades for By the sea. The presentation of the award will be 
made on November 17,1986, at the Westmount Public Library in Montreal. 

At a recent OCTE Workshop, during a discussion of how to turn children 
on to reading, one participant asked the question: "What made all of us 
into readers?" CCL would like to pose that question to its readers and hear 
their responses. 


